=

From: Kevin Mannix <kevin@mannixlawfirm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2017 2:30 PM

To: HECDT Exhibits

Subject: HB 2902 Amendment

Dear Members of the House Economic Development and Trade Committee:

On March 8 your House Committee on Economic Development and Trade will hold a hearing on HB 2902. 1
will appear, with others, in opposition to the bill as written.

However, there may be compromise language which would assuage concerns about the language of the bill,
while fulfilling most of the bill’s purpose. Here is the proposed language:

Replace lines 28 and 29 on page one to read:

“(8) Acquire, construct, maintain and operate boat haul-out facilities for the purpose of providing Oregon
businesses and vessel owners with the infrastructure needed to construct, repair, or maintain any type of
watercraft.”

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Kevin L. Mannix

Kevin L. Mannix ~ KEVIN L. MANNIX, P.C.

2009 State Street ~ Salem, OR 97301

503-364-1913 ofc ~ 503-362-0513 fax ~ 503-949-0422 cell
Email: kevin@mannixlawfirm.com

This message and any attachments are confidential, and may be covered by an attorney-client privilege.
Additionally, this message and any attachments may contain privileged attorney work-product information. If
you are not the infended recipient and/or you received this message in error, please contact the sender
immediately at 503-3464-1913 and delete the message, as well as any attachments.



